
MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   File Nos. S7-10-22 
 
From:   Elizabeth Blase, Counsel to Commissioner Hester M. Peirce  
 
Re:  Meeting with Prof. Lawrence A. Cunningham 
 
 

On June 7, 2022, Commissioner Hester Peirce, her counsel Richard Gabbert, and 
Elizabeth Blase met with Professor Lawrence Cunningham.  The general topic discussed was the 
Commission’s proposed rule, File Number S7-10-22, The Enhancement and Standardization of 
Climate-Related Disclosures for Investors, and the related comment letter submitted by Prof. 
Cunningham. 
 

 

 

 

 


